



Issued by the Public Relation Office at AAU Contact us: p.relation@aau.ac.ae

### ISSUE 44 - SEPTEMBER 2015

# College of Law at Al Ain University of Science and Technology obtains the French International Accreditation for the BA in Law

The College of Law organized an honoring ceremony on the occasion of the College international accreditation for the LLB program for five years of Evaluation and Research Council and Higher Education (HCERES), in



the presence of the AAU Chancellor, Dr. Noor Aldeen Atatreh, AAU President, Prof. Ghaleb El Refae and Prof. Mohamed Badr Aldeen Abu Al Ala, Chairperson for the Accreditation in the Ministry of Higher Education and Scientific Research, Prof. Martin Lipo, Scientific Adviser to the Elite French Board for the Evaluation of Research and Higher Education, in addition to deans and faculty members in the College of Law and representatives of public and private institutions and strategic partners for the college.

### **AAU President to Meet New Students**

Within its eagerness to communicate with University students and new students, the Deanship of Students Affairs at both campuses has typically organized technology its first meeting with the new students at the start of the first semester of the



academic year 2015/2016, in the presence of the University's President, Professor Ghaleb Awad El Refae, Vice-president, Professor Abdul Hafeez Belarbi, deans and faculty members as well as some administrative staff members.

Professor El Refae welcomes the new students by showing his delight at seeing them in the University, who will be the focus of attention by the University Administration and staff. Moreover, the University seeks to provide services for her students to ensure a suitable atmosphere for studying.

### The AAU President Meets with the New Faculty Members

Within the fabric of the Presidency's keen to convey with the academic body of the University and the presentation of the new student services, Prof. Ghaleb Awad El Refae, the AAU President, has had a meeting with the staff members who



have joined the family of the University in various faculties, where he received them and complimented for the beginning of the new academic year 2015/ 2016.

## A Lecture Entitled "Rules and Provisions of the Pilgrimage" in Al Ain University

The Student **Affairs** Deanship in Αl University of Science and Technology welcomed the events for year 2015/2016 with the lecture entitled 'Rules and Provisions of the Pilgrimage' in the with cooperation



General Authority for Islamic Affairs and Endowments, spoken by the Sheikh Saif Al Asri in the presence of academic and administrative bodies and university students.

#### A Workshop Entitled "Motivation and Goals" in Al Ain University

The Student Affairs Deanship in Al-Ain University of Science and Technology, based in Abu Dhabi, has organized a workshop titled 'Motivation and Goals' in cooperation with the Community Engagement Committee in the Business Administration



College. It was presented by Ms. Saira Mohmand in the presence of members of academic and administrative bodies and university students.





